
Hello again,  
 
A statement posted on the Department of Homeland Security website states that this new travel 
restriction applies to most foreign nationals and does not apply to American citizens studying 
abroad. US citizens are not required to leave by Friday.  
 
However, the Department of State has raised the worldwide Travel Advisory to level 3 and the CDC has 
issued a level 3 advisory for your host country. 
 
We will be sending additional guidance by 2PM EST but wanted to clarify immediately that the 
suggestion that you must act by Friday March 13 was incorrect and it will be alright to take the time to 
work with your program to make whatever plans are needed. 
 
We will be answering your individual questions as quickly as possible.   
 
Best, 
GO Program 
 


